
Memorial Bench Troopers Hill Field 

Friends of Troopers Hill often get 

requests for memorial trees and 

benches to be placed on the Field.  

This year working with Bristol Parks, 

we have found space for one extra 

tree and an additional bench. 

The bench has been located so that it 

will be alongside the new path that 

we are hoping to have constructed 

along this side of the Field. 

Following the tree planting in 2016 

and in 2011 there is now little scope 

for further trees and we also feel that 

the Field has enough benches, but 

please do contact us to let us know 

what you think. 

Here is a message we received from 

the family thanking us for supporting 

them in getting the bench installed. 

The Atkinson family with help and support from Susan Acton-Campbell (Chair of Friends of 

Troopers Hill) have arranged a memorial Bench in memory off Paul Atkinson. 

He loved coming up to Troopers walking the dogs and taking the Grandchildren up to the 

park. And having a good old chat with the dog walkers. 

We have a lot of good memories here. Which will continue and the bench will be a part of 

the community which is lovely to know. Plus it will be a place for the family.  

My Dad will be pleased; it was something we all talked about before he passed away.  

So from the family enjoy and look after Troopers Hill, it holds a lot of memories to a lot of 

families.  

Regards  

The Atkinson Family 

May 2017 

www.troopers-hill.org.uk/field  

http://www.troopers-hill.org.uk/field

